
 
 
 
 
 
November 21, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 815 
Re: Special Alameda Corridor Fee Increase Effective November 24, 2006 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In accordance with the Alameda Corridor Transportation Authority (ACTA) agreement 
and the Pacer Stacktrain Rules and Procedures, a special increase of the Alameda 
Corridor User Fee will be implemented effective November 24, 2006, on loaded 
waterborne containers.  
 
This special increase is intended to ensure coverage of debt repayment for construction 
costs of the Alameda Corridor.  As a reminder, the normally scheduled increase will 
occur in January 2007, details will be announced later this year. 
 
The new Alameda Corridor User Fees for loaded waterborne containers are outlined 
below.  Additional details regarding these Fees may be referenced in the Rules & 
Procedures section of the Pacer Stacktrain Information Directory which is always 
available on our website at www.pacerstack.com. 
  
Fees effective November 24, 2006.  
 
Loaded Waterborne Containers:  
A. 22' or less - $18.00 per container 
B. Greater than 22' and equal to but not greater than 44' - $35.00 per container 
C. Greater than 44' but less than 48' - $40.00 per container 
D. Equal to 48' but less than or equal to 52' - $42.00 per container 
E. Greater than 52' - $47.00 per container  
 
Please consult your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative with any 
questions regarding this announcement. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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